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I oppose this bill because I believe that increasing the income tax beyond its current 

rate is unnecessary, given that our state already has one of the highest income tax 

rates in the country. Additionally, tying the tax increase to inflation may not provide a 

meaningful benefit to residents, especially when the state generates sufficient 

revenue to support wildlife funding. Furthermore, there has been no clear evidence 

demonstrating the necessity of imposing this additional tax on taxpayers. Moreover, 

there is no direct representation by the people in approving these tax increases 

before they go into effect, raising concerns about transparency and accountability in 

the legislative process. 


